
 
 
 

Pitt County Board of Education 
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 Greenville, NC  27834 
May 26, 2020 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

  
The Pitt County Board of Education hereby gives Notice of a Special Called meeting to be called 
to order at 5:00 pm on Thursday, May 28, 2020, virtually and in the 3rd Floor Board Room of the 
Pitt County Office Building, located at 1717 West 5th Street, Greenville NC  27834. 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss 2020 Graduation and related State emergency orders. 


